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Headteacher's News 

It has been wonderful to return to normal 
routines this week after last week’s weather 
disruptions. High attendance has been 
fantastic to see, and I’ve enjoyed watching 
children fully engaged in their learning, 
focusing on handwriting, reading, and setting 
high expectations for the year ahead. Our 
celebration assembly had a great 
atmosphere, and teachers have been 
impressed with how well their classes have 
settled back after the break, showing focus 
and enthusiasm for their work. 

 
 
Our Value for this half term is Politeness 

This week, we explored new beginnings and 
hope through the story of the Snowdrop, the 
'flower of hope.' Despite winter's challenges, 
the Snowdrop showed courage and 
resilience, reminding us to embrace change, 
stay true to ourselves, and look forward to 
brighter days. 
 
Well done to our stars of the week! 
 
Year 1: Isaac Rehman 
Year 2: Hallie Phillips 
Year 3: Freya Town 
Year 4: Georgia Jones 
Year 5: Ava Coleman 
Year 6: Jessica Cresswell 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Reception had the highest attendance 
across school this week. Well done! 

Reception: 97.8% 
Year 1: 96.8% 
Year 2: 97.3% 
Year 3: 91.8% 
Year 4: 97% 
Year 5: 95.8% 
Year 6: 95.7% 
 
Whole school attendance this week: 96%  
 

Job Opportunity Due to Retirement 

A job advert has been released for a 
position in the school office due to an 
impending retirement. For more details, 
please see the link (now working) below: 

Office Administrator (E6557) - Stanningley 
Primary School | Leeds Jobs 

If you know anyone who might be 
interested, please feel free to share this 
information with them. 

Sports News 

Well done to our Year 5 / 6 kickball team 
this week who came first place in our 
local schools competition! 

 

 

 

 
 

 

https://jobs.leeds.gov.uk/jobs/office-administrator-e6557-stanningley-primary-school
https://jobs.leeds.gov.uk/jobs/office-administrator-e6557-stanningley-primary-school


                                                                                                                                          
 
 

 

 
 

 


